
 
 

CITY OF AUBURN HILLS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 

FOR THE NOVEMBER 4, 2025 ELECTION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Accuracy Test for the November 4, 2025 Election 
has been scheduled for Tuesday, September 30, 2025 at 5:30 PM in the Council Chamber 
at City Hall, 1827 N. Squirrel Road, Auburn Hills, MI 48326 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer programming used 
to tabulate the votes cast at the election meets the requirements of Michigan election law. 
 

City of Auburn Hills, City Clerk 
1827 N. Squirrel Rd, Auburn Hills, MI  48326 

248.370.9402, www.auburnhills.org/vote 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.auburnhills.org/vote

